March 12, 2021
Dear Mr Lentz and the USD 434 School Board,
Please accept this letter as formal notification that | am resigning from my position as librarian at
Overbrook Attendance Center. My last day will be March 26, 2021. My family will be moving out
of state to pursue new opportunities, and moving my resignation date up will help accomodate
reuniting my family, as my spouse has been working in Nebraska since December.
I wish you luck in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Hattie Lee



